

PART 2 (4 marks)

After a flood takes place, there are (6) _____ important matters you need to keep in mind. The first thing is to return to your house only when the authorities have given you the (7) _____ light to head over to your house because it's finally safe to do so. Next, do not attempt to enter into your house if it's still surrounded by floodwater.

Don't forget to wear shoes as you approach your house as there might be (8) _____ objects such as broken glass or wood that cannot be seen easily. The next (9) _____ thing you can do is to check for damages with the gas line and electrical circuits.

Finally, don't forget to check for cracks on the walls and on the ceiling of your house. Once that's done, you need to avoid consuming any food or drinks because they might have been in contact with the floodwater. Therefore, it is best to stay away from them to prevent sickness.

6	A. several	B. lot	C. little	D. many
7	A. red	B. yellow	C. green	D. orange
8	A. blunt	B. sharp	C. unseen	D. hidden
9	A. safe	B. safer	C. safest	D. more safe

PART 3 (5 marks)

Read text and answer the questions.

Junk food is very harmful because it slowly destroys the health of our young children. The word itself gives an impression that it is not healthy and dangerous to our body. As it tastes so delicious, people become addicted to eating it on a daily basis. Advertisement on social media showing mouth-watering junk foods do not spread the correct message to audience on the harmful effects of junk food.

The problem is more serious than you think. Various studies show that junk food impacts our health negatively. They contain higher level of calories, fats and sugar. On the contrary, they have very low amounts of healthy nutrients and lack dietary fibres. Parents must discourage their children from consuming junk food because of the ill effects it has on one's health.

The amount of calories your body requires to stay fit is not fulfilled by this food. For instance, foods like French fries, burgers, candy and cookies, all have high amounts of sugar and fats. Therefore, this can result in long-term illness like diabetes and high blood pressure. This may also result in kidney failure. So, it is important not to indulge in too much junk food because there are many long-term side effects.

(Adapted from: Toppr.com)

10. Why are many people addicted to junk food?

- A The amount of sugar, fat and oil in them makes people gain weight and look healthy.
- B Affordable price and easy access is what people like
- C It tastes way tastier than regular healthy meals.

11. Why do you think advertisements about junk food on social media look attractive?

- A People will crave for them as they are curious to know how the food taste.
- B Companies have a lot of funds and time to advertise them.
- C This is to make sure people lose focus on staying healthy.

12. What is the role of the parents on junk food?

- A They should advise their children that junk food should be consumed at least 5 times a week.
- B They have to teach and discipline their children to eat only healthy food.
- C Parents and their children must completely stop buying junk food.

13. Where should awareness about eating junk food start from?

- A school C workplace
- B home

14. What is the result of eating junk food?

- A diabetes C fever
- B headache

PART 4 (5 marks)



Yusof

Yusof is a search and rescue pilot. He flies a helicopter to look for and save people in difficult situations. How long has he done this job? 'I learnt to fly at university and I've been a pilot for 12 years,' says Yusof. 'I chose this job because I love flying. It's also very rewarding - it feels good to help people and keep them safe.' What does he enjoy most about her job? 'I love working as part of a team. We all work really well together.'

Noriah is a vet. She worked with wild animals in Pahang since she left university. She looks after the animals to make sure they're healthy. 'I chose this job because it's exciting - there's always something new and challenging. Last week, we rescued a baby elephant that was stuck in the mud.' And what does she like most about her job? 'Working with wildlife is very special. Every animal teaches us something different.'



Noriah



Iskandar

Iskandar has been a police officer for eight years. But he doesn't drive a police car - he rides a horse! Bess, his horse, is very clever and friendly. Why did he choose this job? 'I love horses and every day is different,' says Iskandar. 'One day we're at a parade, the next we're at football match. When there are lots of people at an event, there can be problems, so we need to make sure nothing goes wrong. I enjoy meeting new people most. People like police horses so they talk to me and Bess a lot.'

A. Yusof

B. Noriah

C. Iskandar

15	Who helps someone or something in difficult?	
16	Who likes meeting new people?	
17	Who is working in a team?	
18	Who likes working with animals?	
19	_____ rides a horse.	
20	Whose job is exciting and challenging?	

PART 5 (5 marks)

21	Mother and father	p _ _ _ _
22	The opposite of sad.	h _ _ _ _
23	Animal that barking.	d _ _
24	We do this activity at the kitchen.	c _ _ _ _ _
25	The place where we read many books.	l _ _ _ _ _

PART 6 (10 marks)

You want to tell your cousin about a place you visited recently. Write an email to your cousin. Write between 30 - 50 words.

Say:

- Where did you go
- Who do you go with
- What did you see or do there
- How you did you feel

To	
From	
Subject	

Hi _____,

I would like to tell you _____

PART 2 (Questions 9 - 16)

Read the text below and correct the underlined errors. For each question, write the correct word in the space provided.

Hari Raya

Hello! My name (0) was Abdul. I come (9) in a Muslim family. We celebrate Hari Raya after a month of (10) fast. After that, all Muslims celebrate (11) a day with joy. On the first day of Raya morning, we wear (12) their 'baju kurung' and 'baju melayu'. These are the new clothes that we buy or make for the celebration. We will go to the mosque and (13) praying. After that, we return home and whole family will cook a variety of (14) dish. My all-time favourite dish is 'rendang'. We also visit our relatives and receive green packets from (15) they. At night, my house has (16) colour lights at the front gate. Everyone shares happiness and joy during the festival.

Example:

0	is
---	----

No	Write your answer
9	
10	
11	
12	
13	
14	
15	
16	

[8 marks]

PART 3 (Questions 17 - 24)

Read the text below and answer questions 17 to 24.

REPORT ON ENGLISH LANGUAGE CAMP

During the English Language Camp, the English Language Society of SMK Cemerlang had organised a series of activities. The team members did the planning from 10th - 12th February while the camping activity was held from 21st to 23rd March. Most activities were carried out at Damai Hall near our school because we did not have our own hall.

Madam Joanne started the idea of this language camp along with a few English teachers of the school. However, it was the form 5 students who did everything. Many thought that the camp aimed to teach students some exam answering techniques. That was not why we did it. In fact, it was to encourage the use of English Language among the 50 students who took part in the event.

The activities carried out were public speaking, drama performance, and singing contest. The winners received book vouchers as prize while all members got a certificate and a group photo.

Overall, it was a successful camp and everyone was happy. All photos from the camping activity were uploaded to the school's website by Mr. Zamuri. Students who had not gotten your certificate and group photo, please call Miss Mira at 0162330909. We also want to thank Mr. Raj for paying for all the food for students during the language camp. See you again next year!

Questions 17 – 24 Complete the following table. Choose **no more than three words and / or number** from the text for each answer. For each question, write your answer in the space provided.

ENGLISH LANGUAGE CAMP

Dates of event	17.
Location of event	18.
People who organize camp activities	19.
Number of members	20.
Everyone received	21. 22.
Person who posted photo online	23.
Food sponsor	24.

[8 marks]